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Groundwork for Strategic Planning Committee Meeting

May 25, 2022

2:00 pm – 2:30 pm

	Building 1, Room 2810

MINUTES
Members Present: Pam Chally, Kevin Hyde, Jason Barrett, Karen Stone

President Chally, Board Chief Hyde, Trustee Barrett and Vice President Stone met on May 25, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. to discuss a plan to launch the Board’s Strategic Planning Committee.
Chair Hyde thanked Trustee Barrett for agreeing to serve as committee chair.   Chair Hyde noted that the Board had expressed an interest in having its first meeting prior to President-Elect Limayem’s arrival on August 1st.   Since the Strategic Planning Committee is a committee of the whole Board, it was suggested that time could be allotted at the June 16, 2022 Board of Trustees quarterly meeting to have the first committee meeting.  It was agreed that as a first step, Board members should review the current strategic plan (2020-2025); the Board of Governors Strategic Plan (to assure alignment); as well as resource documents available from the Association of Governing Board.  This should provide a common framework among Board members in terms of its discussion on June 16th.    
Trustee Barrett suggested that to get the process started, the June 16th meeting could focus on three to five questions to formulate the main priorities of the strategic plan. These questions would be sent to Board members before the June 16th meeting to encourage a robust and meaningful conversation. 
Trustee Barrett asked if an external consultant had been used when creating past strategic plans.   Dr. Chally noted that outside consultants had been used in the past.   The group agreed that President-Elect Limayem’s input would be important in all regards moving forward, including input into the selection of an external consultant.   There was also agreement concerning the importance of alignment with the Board of Governors strategic plan and on-going communication with the Board of Governors during the planning process.   
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.       
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